From: john simms  
Sent: 21 November 2011 20:21
To: Planning
Cc: Sibford Ferris PC
Subject: application 11/01465/LB

Dear Shona,
 

We have received your copy of application no.  11/01465/LB - various works to Home Close, Main Street, Sibford Ferris,  and note the 21 days from the date of the letter ( 11 November ) to return our comments.
 

Unfortunately your letter was not posted until the 15 November  -  any chance of a short extension so we can all have a proper look at what is quite alot of paperwork.
 

yours sincerely,
 

John Simms
Sibford Ferris Parish Council
..........................................................................
Shelter Lane . Sibford Ferris . Banbury . OX15 5RG

